
 

 

 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 6th March 2025               

Hi Everyone,   

Just a final reminder to begin with that tomorrow we will be celebrating 
World Book Day here at school…  
 

Our theme this year is 'Traditional Tales with a Twist' and we are very 

excited because we will be having a creative literacy workshop visiting on 

that day. The children are welcome to come to school dressed as their 

favourite book character. This could be based on a traditional tale if you 

like but anything goes and please don't go to any additional expense as 

there are lots of characters who are just like everyday people! 

 
 

 
 
Alongside our day of exciting reading activities we would love all of our children to take part in our Wooden 
Spoon Book Character Competition… 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Safeguarding  

Washing Pods and Capsules - Child Accident Prevention Trust  
 
Young children are vulnerable to all sorts of dangers in the home. One of the most present issues can come 
in the form of every day cleaning products. Some like sink unclogger can look like fruit juice. The thick 
consistency and similarity to apple juice in colour make it particularly enticing.  
 
However, one threat stands out from all others in this regard. The washing pod. Many washing pods bear a 
striking similarity to over the counter confectionary. For children the mistake can be easy to make, 
especially when washing pods may be kept in a lower location than other cleaning supplies. The Child 
Accident Prevention Trust has recently published a page that looks to offer guidance on this issue. If 
interested, please follow the link below:  
 
https://capt.org.uk/washing-pods-and-capsules/ 
 
 

Attendance:  

‘All Day, Every Day, The Crossflatts Way!’  
Here are last week’s figures:  Whole School: 95.5% 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

96.% 94.2% 94.6% 97.5% 96.7% 92.4% 97.7% 95.1% 

 
 

I can’t wait to see all the inventive outfits and spoons tomorrow and for us all to celebrate World Book Day 
together as the Crossflatts family with lots of fun!  
 

 

Kind regards  

 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 
 

 


